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Thanks, and we will meet again

FSQ FAREWELL

"The time is now 3:30 PM. In just 30 minutes, FurSquare
2024 will officially come to an end. We would like to
express our gratitude to all the attendees, staff, and

everyone involved in making this year's event a complete
success. Although we cannot promise there will be a

FurSquare next year, this year's event has been another

year filled with wonderful memories. Thank you for your

continuous support.”

As this announcement was made, it weighs heavily on our
hearts. It feels as though we are lying to everyone who
joined this event, because, in reality, we knew it all too
well that might be the last time we will ever say these
words. Just a few weeks before the event, we discussed its
future, and we concluded that this may indeed be our

final FurSquare.

The goal we have consistently upheld is to create a space
where artists and buyers can freely exchange without
discomfort. We wanted to build a space for everyone,
where no one’s work is belittled or disrespected, without
the blinding spotlight of the media. A place where we
could be our truest selves. We wanted every participant to
have their own privacy—this has always been our

principle.
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Many of you may have noticed that FurSquare places a
strong emphasis on the privacy of its participants. We have
strict rules about prohibiting photography at the event
because we want everyone to feel safe in this space.
However, despite our efforts to uphold this principle, we
must admit that there have been moments of
disappointment when people have violated our rules. We
want FurSquare to be a marketplace where everyone feels
safe, without having to constantly worry when buying

items or goods they love and cherish.

Many people may not know that FurSquare has never
been profitable before, until this year when we introduced
additional commemorative merchandise for sale. This
allowed us to finally provide some benefits to our team,
who had previously been using their own money to cover
various expenses for the event. Every piece of feedback
we receive, whether constructive or not, is something we
take seriously and always try to improve upon during our
discussions. We want everyone to understand that this
event is a product of our genuine dedication, created with
the intention of making this a space where everyone can

be happy.

Many of our team members are starting to attend to their
responsibilities in their own personal lives. Organizing
events is not our main occupation; we are just a group of
like-minded individuals. We have worked hard to
streamline our tasks and improve the flow of
communication, such as by discontinuing the use of
Messenger or instant messaging platforms and switching to
email instead. This change allows our team to take their
time to think and respond to messages when they have a

break from their regular jobs.
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FSQ STAFF

Today, in Thailand, there are numerous furry-specific
events. We believe the time has come for us to step away
from this stage and pass the torch, allowing new events to

take over.

While this year might mark the final chapter of FurSquare,

we believe that one day, we will meet again.

Thank you for your continued support.

FSQ STAFF



